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 M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO: Janet Graham, Commissioner   

 Department of Law 

 
  
FROM: ___________________________________________ 

 Daniel H. Fischer, Administrative Specialist 

  
DATE: January 25, 2013 

 
RE: Summary of Personnel Actions for Resolutions 

 (Council Meeting – January 31, 2013) 
 
The following has been approved by the Mayor and is hereby submitted for Council approval: 
 
PROBATIONARY CIVIL SERVICE APPOINTMENTS 
 
Cristie Taylor, Police Analyst, Grade 111N, $22.091, in the Division of Police, effective February 11, 2013. 
 
Jennifer Hollon, Paralegal, Grade 113N, 20.277 hourly, in the Department of Law, effective January 28, 2013. 
 
Denise Washington, Customer Service Specialist, Grade 110N, $17.490 hourly, in the Division of Government 
Communications, effective February 11, 2013. 
 
PROBATIONARY SWORN APPOINTMENT 
 
Kenneth Raglin, Fire Major, Grade 318E, $3,521.79 bi weekly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 5, 2013. 
 
Eddie Crews, Fire Major, Grade 318E, $3,521.79 bi weekly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Michael Farmer, Fire Major, Grade 318E, $3,521.79 bi weekly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Todd Reece, Fire Major, Grade 318E, $3,521.79 bi weekly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 12, 2013. 
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Joseph Whitt, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 5, 2013. 
 
Jeffrey Johnson, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Marc Bramlage, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Andrew Short, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Chris Bartley, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 12, 2013. 
 
Chad Traylor, Fire Captain, Grade 316N, $23.039 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 12, 2013. 
 
Robert Hannan, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 4, 2013. 
 
Christopher Rudd, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency 
Services, effective January 5, 2013. 
 
Jordan Saas, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Adam Sorrell, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Matthew Swiderski, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency 
Services, effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Jeremy Poynter, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 11, 2013. 
 
Nathan Settles, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 12, 2013. 
 
Derek Roberts, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 12, 2013. 
 
Robert Forehand, Fire Lieutenant, Grade 315N, $17.740 hourly, in the Division of Fire and Emergency Services, 
effective January 13, 2013. 
 
COUNCIL LEAVE 
 
Tabitha Highley, GIS Specialist, Division of Computer Services, beginning February 21, 2013 thru March 20, 
2013. 
 
UNCLASSIFIED CIVIL SERVICE APPOINTMENT 
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Thomas Blues, Program Specialist, Grade 112E, $1,628.08 bi weekly, in the Office of the Mayor, effective 
February 4, 2013. 
 
Geoffrey Reed, Commissioner of General Services, Grade 210E, $4,038.48 bi weekly, in the Department of 
General Services, effective January 23, 2013. 


